
Remote Sensing Awareness Program 

The Geomatics Engineering Group of the Department of Civil Engineering at the Indian Institute of Technology, 
Roorkee, India, organized the Remote Sensing Awareness Program at its premises on 4th February 2023. ISPRS 
SC President Laxmi Thapa virtually presented the activities of ISPRS SC, its past and future events, including 
the Youth Presentation Forum which will be organized during the ISPRS Geospatial Week 2023 in Cairo, Egypt. 
Together with her, representatives of other professional organizations, namely Dr. P.K. Thakur from Indian 
Society of Remote Sensing, Dr. C.P. Singh from ISG, Ms. Rabia Munsaf Khan from IEEE GRSS YP and Pawan 
Singh from SPIE IITR Student Chapter delivered presentations about their respective organizations and the 
importance of student’s involvement in such professional organizations and societies. Also, all the speakers 
informed about the opportunities offered by their organizations such as travel grants, awards, scholarships, 
summer schools, training resources, etc. that are useful to the students. This hybrid event was moderated by S.K.P. 
Kushwaha, a PhD Research Scholar at the host university. He is also the Editor in Chief of the ISPRS SC.  

 

Figure: Participants during Remote Sensing Societies Awareness Programme. 

 


